
 

 

 

 

 

3/15 Update - MSYSA Programming Status 

Updated: March 15th, 2020 @ 3:22pm 

All events under the jurisdiction of MSYSA (State Cup, Presidents Cup, ODP, Coaching 
Education) are being postponed until further notice. 
  
We recommend that our member leagues and clubs follow the Maryland State 

government recommendations as well as the worldwide health organizations with 
regard to league, club and team activities and health safety. If you wish to say 
informed of any US government health advisories, we invite you to review current CDC 

Guidelines here: CDC Coronavirus (COVID-19) Updates 
 
We will update our website and keep you informed regarding “return to play” protocols 
as soon as we are able. Our main focus is the safety and health of all our soccer 

families and friends. 
  

3/12 Update - MSYSA Status 

Updated: March 12th, 2020 @ 7:29pm 

In light of the rapidly changing situation with the Coronavirus (Covid-19) pandemic, Maryland 
State Youth Soccer is suspending all State Cup games and ODP practices until March 25th, 
2020.  

In the longer term, we will continue to monitor this situation and the effects that these 
postponements may have on future MSYSA-operated events. We will issue a further update on 
March 25th, 2020.  

Please visit the MSYSA website and follow us on social media to stay up-to-date with the most 
recent MSYSA information and updates regarding this situation   

NOTE: For State Cup participants, please be ready to receive communication directly from the 
State Cup Director regarding the potential make-up of postponed games 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html

